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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the staff of the Florida Public Service
Commission will conduct a workshop in Docket No. O70281-TL,
ESTABLISHMENT OF INTRASTATE IMPLEMENTATION REQUIRENENTS GOVERNING
FEDERALLY MANDATED DEREGULATION OF LOCAL EXCHANGE COMPANY
PAYPHONES, to discuss issues related to Florida-specific payphone
offerings and tariffs filed by local exchange companies in order to
comply with the Federal Communications Commission's Payphone
Reclagsification Orders. The location of the workshop is room 152,
Betty Easley Conference Center, Tallahassee, Florida. The workshop
will take placs 5n Tuesday, December 9, 1997, at 10:00 a.m. Any
person who is unable to attend may participate via telephone. To
participate by telephone, call the following number at 10:00 a.m.,
Tuesday, December 9, 1997: HNon-Suncom (850) 414-1708 or Buncom
994-1708. For additional information, contact Laura King, Division
of Communications, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard
Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 or telephone (904)

413-6588.
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